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USD 115 in process of developing strategic plan
(KMZA)--Nemaha Central USD 115 in the process of developing a 5-year
strategic plan.

Superintendent Darrel Kohlman discussed elements of the plan at Monday's USD
115 Board of Education meeting.

Kohlman said through preliminary surveys with parents, staff and community
members, they have developed six areas of focus for the next five years.

Input is being sought, and patrons can give their feedback by completing a survey
on the district's website. The deadline for the survey is October 23.

The survey results will be reviewed by a committee of around 50 people who will
compile results and present the findings to the board at their January 2021
meeting.

In other business, the board approved the purchase of 61 laptops for district staff
from the Apple Store for Education in the amount of $52,239.

In addition, the board approved the purchase of a boiler for the Nemaha Central
Elementary/Middle School from Eisenbarth Plumbing for $26,349.

The Board also accepted the resignation of Nemaha Central High School business teacher Tony
Scism, effective at the end of the current school year.
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